
 

Follow Up News and Notes 

September 1, 2020 

A Message from Dr. Ann Marie Krejcarek, President of Convent & Stuart Hall 

 

Dear Convent & Stuart Hall parents, 

 

Thank you for the prompt feedback to my News and Notes yesterday. Most importantly and to 

clarify, the survey about in-person instruction is for all students at every grade level. If you have 

not had a chance to respond, please​ ​use this link​ to answer a few brief questions about your 

intentions for in-person instruction by Thursday, September 3. This information, for every grade 

level, is vital to our facility and cohort planning.  

 

I received a number of questions posed about the testing that I hope the following answers 

address: 

 

1. The on-campus testing option is a service we are providing to the community. You are 

not required to be tested on campus. You can test with your personal doctor, local city 

sites, etc. but we will require proof of testing for your child/ren to attend in-person 

classes.  

2. Another common question was regarding the antibody test option. This is not a required 

test, but we were pleased AgileForce testing group was able to offer this additional 

option.  

3. We prioritized our K-6 students for testing in response to the timing of the waiver 

application process. Due to the great level of interest for the on-campus testing option, 

we have scheduled another date, September 14, for grades 7-12.​ ​Here is the link​ to sign 

up for the testing on the 14th (the links to register are under the K-6 links- see attached 

screenshot) and the deadline to register is September 9.  

 

Although the waiver guidelines do not require students to be tested, Schools of the Sacred Heart 

is requiring testing as an added precaution for our community prior to resuming in-person 
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instruction. We plan to require periodic testing throughout the school year for employees and 

students. 

 

Thank you for your responsiveness as we work to meet the varying hopes and expectations of 

our community. We are reviewing all feedback as it is received and are grateful to you for 

entrusting the education of your children to Convent & Stuart Hall. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ann Marie 
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